
Policies and Resources 1

POLICIES AND RESOURCES
At River Parishes Community College, we are committed to providing 
students with clear, accessible information to support their academic 
journey and overall college experience. This section of our catalog serves 
as a comprehensive resource hub, offering direct access to essential 
policies, procedures, and support services across key areas of the 
college. Here, you will find important information related to academic 
standards, admissions requirements, financial aid and tuition, student 
conduct, and support services. These resources are designed to help 
students, faculty, and staff understand their rights, responsibilities, 
and the wide range of services available to promote success at RPCC. 
Whether you're just starting your college journey or continuing your 
studies, this page is your guide to the tools and information that support 
your success.

In addition to the information provided in this catalog, students are 
encouraged to review the most current academic policies published on 
the college website (https://www.rpcc.edu/about-us/policies-procedures/
index/) and in the Student Handbook. Staying informed about academic 
expectations and responsibilities helps students make well-informed 
decisions and stay on track to achieve their educational goals at RPCC.

• Academic (https://rpcc-public.courseleaf.com/policies-and-
resources/academic-policies/)

• Academic Calendars (https://rpcc-public.courseleaf.com/policies-
and-resources/academic-calendars/)

• Admission (https://rpcc-public.courseleaf.com/policies-and-
resources/admission/)

• Enrollment & Registration (https://rpcc-public.courseleaf.com/
policies-and-resources/enrollment/)

• Graduation & Commencement (https://rpcc-public.courseleaf.com/
policies-and-resources/graduation/)

• Library Services (https://rpcc-public.courseleaf.com/policies-and-
resources/library-services/)
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